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For the past three years, Matt has been working on his third book, The Triumph of Life:  An Assault Upon the Values of the Current Society.   Chapters 1, 2 and 4 of this work can be downloaded for free from freematthale.org.  Unfortunately, the Federal Bureau of Prisons (BOP) and its staff have been holding, and possibly have even discarded as has been reported, Matt’s completed Chapters 3, 6, 7 and 8.
	Matt was told that Chapter 3 was withheld because it was critical of Christianity and how it has been so destructive for White people over its history and up to the present.   Obviously, this is true and is free speech.  However, simply because the BOP staff didn’t like it, they refused to release it and acted as censors above the Constitution.  Since statements critical of Christianity have nothing to do with the security of the Supermax facility, there is no justification for their censorship.  In an effort to complete his book, Matt made some changes that they suggested and that he agreed to with the understanding that it would then be mailed out after the changes had been made.  However, even after the changes were made, it has not been mailed out.
	Chapters 6, 7 and 8 have been held for unknown reasons but it is believed that they are being held in an effort to provoke illegal behavior on Matt’s part.
	Furthermore, it has been recently discovered by Matt and communicated to us that Attorney James Wiencek, Special Assistant United States Attorney who is the “Senior Attorney” at the Supermax prison in Florence, Colorado, USA, has instructed BOP Supermax staff to not allow for the release of the above-mentioned chapters of Matt’s books.  These chapters represent a lot of time and effort on Matt’s part.  The prohibition of their release is a violation of Matt’s First Amendment rights and, because they do not specifically call for any illegal activity, pose no security threat to the BOP’s facility and are merely protected First Amendment speech.
	We are trying to get the chapters released by sending letters to the Supreme Court, to the Inspector General in charge of Federal Civil Rights investigations, to the Federal Bureau of Investigations (FBI), to the Director of Federal Bureau of Prisons, to the Office of Professional Responsibility and to the Office of Internal Investigations of the BOP to alert them to the arbitrary and unjustifiable violation of Matt’s civil rights.  Since there are multiple named individuals that are thought to be responsible for this violation, they must be held legally accountable for the criminal violation of Matt’s Civil Rights to the fullest extent of the law.
	Please take a moment to print out the five form letters.   Read them carefully, sign and mail them to their respective addresses if you object to this crass violation of Matt’s Civil Rights.  The whole reason that Matt was imprisoned in the first place without convincing evidence proving his guilt beyond a reasonable doubt and without a fair trial where he could present evidence in his defense was to silence his voice of White survival, advancement and expansion in today’s anti-White world.  If they can do this to Matt, they can do it to any one of us fellow concerned citizens.  Thank you.
Branden Hall
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